

Winter Gardens Academy, Hilton Road, Canvey Island, Essex SS8 9QA

Tel: 01268 699305

Web: www.wintergardensacademy.org

Headteacher: Katie Herbert

26th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

## **RE: YEAR SIX SATs PARENTS' MEETING**

As you are aware, your child is required to sit end of Key Stage 2 Statutory Assessments (SATs) during the week beginning 13th May. They are a statutory part of the curriculum and they will assess the children's understanding in Maths, SPaG (Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar) and Reading.

As part of our SATs preparation, we would like to invite you to a meeting, in class Greece, on Monday 4th March at 3:20pm. This short session will provide information about the SATs assessments and ways in which you can support your child at home.

Any support you can provide for your child in the run up to their assessments is greatly appreciated by all of the Year 6 team.

It is vitally important that in the run-up to assessments, the children are in school for 8:30am, as we use the first half hour of each day for focused math interventions.

If you have any questions regarding any element of the SATs, please ask a member of the Year 6 team.

Many thanks as always for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Lawrence and Miss Virgo





Part of the